
Don Keil ,  Mayor  

Thalia Patlán Stautzenberger,  City Secretary  

Jaime Villela 

T h i s  c e r t i f i c a t e  i s  awa r d e d  t o  

In grateful appreciation of over 16 years of service to the City of Seguin as an Inspector in the Planning/Codes Department from 

February 2, 1998 through his retirement date of March 31, 2014. 

 I, Don L. Keil, Mayor of Seguin, Texas and members of the Seguin City Council wish Jaime best wishes and                                        

good health upon his retirement.  

 

Presented this 1st day of April 2014 

 

Certificate of Appreciation  


